
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Laura Flores"; Gonzales, EL
Cc: Michael Burton; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Tucker, Shelly
Subject: RE: Linn - Skelly A Battery - Work Plan
Date: Monday, May 02, 2016 12:21:00 PM

RE: Linn Operating * Skelly A Battery (Skelly 226) * 30-015-29182 * 2RP-2352
 
EL,
 
This work plan is approved with the following conditions:

·        Excavation depths for SP1 through SP9 are approved as written;
·        SP10 through SP13, please take a confirmation lab sample to document any

 contamination left behind;
·        SP14 and SP15, the OCD will require a clean bottom-hole, confirmation sample (lab)

 of TPH at closure;
·        Like approval by BLM is required.

 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to
 adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground
 water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does
 not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
 laws and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Laura Flores [mailto:lflores@diversifiedfsi.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2016 2:43 PM
To: Gonzales, EL
Cc: Michael Burton
Subject: Linn - Skelly A Battery - Work Plan
 
Mr. Gonzales,
 
Attached is the work plan for the Skelly A Battery for your review.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or changes.
 
Thank you,
 
Laura Flores
Environmental Deparment
Diversified Field Service, Inc.
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